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SUBJECT

Public Health – Seattle and King County will provide an overview and roll-out information on a new prescription discount program, “Live Healthy,” available to King County residents. 

BACKGROUND 

Public Health – Seattle and King County (PHSKC) is coordinating King County’s participation in the National Association of Counties (NACo) “Live Healthy” discount program. 

Any King County resident can use a Live Healthy prescription discounts card at no cost; there is no fee to join. You can use the Live Healthy Prescription Card for prescriptions not covered by your insurance or if you have a high deductible. Residents on Medicare Part D can use the discount for non-covered drugs, and pet prescriptions are covered. NACo reports that average savings on generic medication in the program are about 37% off retail, while brand medication average savings are about 25% off retail.

Dental and Health discount cards are also available for a monthly ($6.95) or annual fee. 

Residents can find information about these programs, and print participation cards, at http://nacorx.org. 

PHSKC staff will present a brief overview of the Live Healthy program and how it will be publicized to King County residents, and take any questions.

ATTACHMENTS

1. “Live Healthy” Seattle & King County prescription discount program poster

INVITED

1. Jerry DeGrieck, Regional Health Administrator, Public Health – Seattle and King County
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